10/01/2013

This is a request for the Village Board to put the topic of Village Board size on the agenda for an upcoming meeting, with the goal of putting to a vote the reduction to 4 Trustees. Consideration should be given at budget time for the savings this would create. Money could be better spent keeping recreational programs vibrant.

The City of Green Bay, has 12 Council Members, and is at least 8 times the size of Allouez.

The Village of Bellevue has 4 Board Members, and is a dynamic fast growing community.

The Village of Allouez is full grown, the infrastructure is there, and it no longer has to manage its Fire Department.

For these reasons and more it is incumbent on the Village Board to do the right thing, and put a vote to reducing its size to 4 Trustees.

Thanks for your cooperation;

Pat J. Collins 2310 Greenwald Street Green Bay, WI 54301 920-437-4064